
 
 
 
 
 
 
Technical bulletin: 
 
In most schools the Internet connection is set up in one of two ways. 
Exclude or include everything. Teacher accounts tend to include 
everything.  Student accounts can vary.  If students are unable to 
play the lessons on the CrazyForEducation web site, follow the 
instructions below: 
  
Ask your IT department to open the following URLs:  
  
http://www.crazyforeducation.com (Info for students and parents)  
http://www.esupport.link (help files for students and teachers) 
https://crazyforeducation.elibrary.link (our database of lessons)  
http://www.vzaar.com (our video encoder system)  
https://www.box.com (if your teachers are using a free cloud storage 
account) 
 
If all of the above URLs are open, the students should not have a 
problem on their laptops, pads, etc. in school.  
 
Please feel free to email us if there are any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Renato Cataldo 
CEO / Founder 
CrazyForEducation LLC 
renato@crazyforeducation.com 
314-330-8077 (m) 


